


 

6. Reports from Members 

¶ N. Petri reported that the lump in the entry carpet of Stauffer has since fallen and 

there is no longer a trip hazard.  The caution posts have been removed and the 

entry/exit door has reopened. 

¶ D. Conner advised that she and H. McMullen will be inspecting the Stauffer Library 

Lower Level within the next weeks. 

¶ No other reports from members. 

 

7. Next meeting 

March 22nd, 10am 

Chair: Nancy Petri 

Minutes: Gladys Ndungu 


